
COMMACK SCHOOL DISTRICT
Excellence in Education

March 14, 2024

Dear Elementary Families:

At this time of year, classroom teachers, building support staff and principals at each of our buildings are

working together to begin planning classes for the 2024-2025 school year that promote positive social and

academic growth for all of our students.

If you would like to share information that will be helpful in the placement process, we kindly ask that parents

of students entering grades kindergarten through fifth grade, please complete the Google Form

(https://forms.gle/VW5U9WqV5autVGFD9) by Friday, April 19, 2024. Please note, specific teacher requests

and friend requests will not be honored. If a student’s sibling has been previously placed with a teacher, a

request via the Google Form for an alternate placement will be honored. Information will only be

considered when entered on the form. Please do not send separate letters or emails.

If you have shared information previously in past years, please resubmit your information for this year as

things do change. A confirmation email will be sent the week of April 29, 2024 from the building your child is

attending in September. Please be reminded the form submission window closes on Friday, April 19, 2024.

We are looking forward to a smooth and successful transition and adjustment to a new school year. Thank you

in advance for your continued support and guidance.

Warm Regards,

Daniel Ciccone, Michelle Collison, Katherine Rihm, Jessica Santarpia, Brian Simpson &Michelle Tancredi-Zott

Commack Elementary School Principals

Indian Hollow
Primary

Mr. B. Simpson
Principal

(631) 858-3590

North Ridge
Primary

Mrs. K. Rihm
Principal

(631) 912-2190

Rolling Hills
Primary

Mrs. J. Santarpia
Principal

(631) 858-3570

Wood Park
Primary

Mrs. M. Collison
Principal

(631) 858-3680

Burr
Intermediate

Mr. Daniel Ciccone
Principal

(631) 858-3636

Mandracchia/Sawmill
Intermediate

Mrs. Tancredi-Zott
Principal

(631) 858-3650

https://forms.gle/VW5U9WqV5autVGFD9

